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OLCC Liquor License Application for  
91109 N Willamette Street, Farm Fancy, LLC  

 

Meeting Date Staff Contact  Email 

December 10, 2024 Sammy Egbert, City Recorder  Sammy.egbert@ci.coburg.or.us  

SUMMARY AND REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
City Provide Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission an acknowledgment of an application for a 
new ownership, commercial full on-premises liquor licenses.  

 
Suggested Motion 
Approval of the consent agenda means that the City Council has reviewed a liquor license 
application for 91109 N Willamette Street and is neutral on OLLC’s decision to grant or deny 
Farm Fancy, LLC, Off-Premises Liquor License.  
 

 
 
BACKGROUND 
An Off-Premises Liquor License application was received on November 20, 2024, from Farm Fancy, 
LLC. at 91109 N Willamette Street, Coburg, Oregon 97408.  
 
ORS 471.164 requires applicants to acquire a recommendation that the license be granted or 
denied from the City Council.  The Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission (OLCC) may take the 
recommendation that the license be granted or denied into consideration.    
 
Farm Fancy, LLC has had an Off-Premise Liquore license since 2016 to sell wine from the store.  
Oregon Liquor and Cannabis Commission converted to a new online liquor licensing and permit 
program this year.  Farm Fancy, LLC permit expired before the conversion was completed. OLLC 
requires them to get a new license to continue selling wine.  
 
OLCC requires businesses in the City of Coburg that have liquor licenses to renew with the City 
annually. This allows the City Council to address concerns that may arise during the year.  
 
 

NEXT STEPS 

If the Council approves, the recommendation in section 3 will be completed stating “No 
Recommendation/Neutral” and returned to the applicant. 
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ATTACHMENTS 

1. Farm Fancy, LLC application  

2. OLCC License denial criteria 


